
Horsford CE VA Primary School’s 

Christmas Fayres 

Friday 9th December – Mill Lane – 2-4pm 

               Monday 12th December – Holt Road – 2-4pm 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you so much for the help and support you are giving the school towards these two events. As you can 

imagine it takes a lot of organisation, time and hard work to put on one, let alone two Christmas Fayres, but we 

are really grateful for the donations of tombola, raffle and jam jar prizes that have been flooding in. We have tried 

to add a bit of fun competitiveness to the jam jars by rewarding the class that brings in the most with a “treat” 

afternoon, however clearly any donations are extremely welcome as they will all help to raise money for the 

school.  

We are now starting to bring everything together so if you have any teddy bears, raffle prizes, chocolate gifts or 

jam jars that you would like to donate to us, please can you bring them into school next week. We are still looking 

for any help with running the stalls on both sites so if you think you might be free on either of the above dates 

please email Sue Smith on horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com. 

We will be running a refreshments stall at both sites and would welcome any cakes or buns on the day of the 

fayres. Please label any containers so we can get them back to their owners! 

Friday 9th December – Mill Lane 

At Mill Lane each class will be running two or three class games throughout the afternoon. As the fayre doesn’t 

finish until 4pm we are looking for children who might be able to stay until then to keep their class games 

running. If you would be happy for your child to help out until 4pm, please can you complete the slip and return it 

to their class teacher.  

Monday 12th December 

We are looking to send down some of our Year 5 and 6 children to help run some of the stalls at Holt Road. Again 

as the fayre does not finish until 4pm, we would need parental permission for any children to stay until then. 

Please complete the slip if your child is interested in helping out and could stay until 4pm. 

Thanks once again for your valued support 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Kirton, Miss Anderson, Sue Smith (Chair of PTA) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Child’s name: …………………………………………………………….…………….        Class: …………………………………………. 

(Only complete if your child is at Mill Lane) 

          I give permission for my child to stay until 4pm on Friday 9th December to run a class game at Mill Lane. 

(Only complete if your child is in Year 5 or 6) 

          I give permission for my child to stay until 4pm on Monday 12th December to help at Holt Road’s fayre  

 


